
To: Paul J. Leyh, Federal Security Director, JFK International Airport & Gregory P. 
Hitchen, Deputy Federal Security Director, JFK International Airport
 
Dear Paul and Greg,
 
On behalf of the Federal Drug Agents Foundation, I sincerely thank you for On behalf of the Federal Drug Agents Foundation, I sincerely thank you for 
representing the TSA at last night’s True American Hero Awards event.   The FDAF 
was honored to be able to acknowledge the tragic events at LAX and to be able to 
provide support to the widow of fallen Officer Hernandez.
 
YYou are now part of the “extended family” of law enforcement agencies that the 
FDAF is ready and willing to support.  We hope that the TSA will never have a need 
for our services in the future, but if you do, we will be there.
 
Best regards,
Mike
 
Michael N EmmermanMichael N Emmerman
Vice-Chairman
The Federal Drug Agents Foundation


